
REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

District Engineer

Mr. Woody Corbine, Executive Director
Mni Sose Intertribal Water Rights Coalition
514 Mount Rushmore Road
Rapid City, South Daktoa 57709-2890

Dear Mr. Corbine :

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, OMAHA DISTRICT

106 SOUTH 15 TH STREET
OMAHA NE 68102-1618

DEC 2 9 2004

As required in the Programmatic Agreement for the Operation and Management of the
Missouri River Main Stem System (PA), the U.S . Army Corps of Engineers, Omaha District
(Corps) provided a preliminary draft Five-Year Plan on October 21, 2004.

The due date for comments on the subject document was December 17, 2004. At the
recent PA semi-annual meeting held in Rapid City, South Dakota on December 14 to 16, the
Advisory Council for Historic Preservation requested a 30-day extension to the comment period .
With this letter, the Corps is extending the comment period until January 17, 2005.

Therefore, the Corps requests comments be provided via mail, facsimile, or e-mail to
Mr. Larry Janis, Cultural Resources Program Manager, by January 17, 2005 at the following
address:

U.S . Army Corps of Engineers, Omaha District
Attn : CENWO-PM-AE/Janis
106 South 15th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Facsimile number: (402) 221-4886
E-mail : larrv.djanis e~usace.army.mil

If there are any questions concerning this information, please contact me or Mr. Janis at
(402) 221-3110 .
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